
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
To: Jeannette Mageo, Ph.D. 
 Chair, Faculty Senate 

From: Tammy D. Barry, Ph.D.  
 Co-chair, Research and Arts Committee  
 
Date: January 7, 2019 
 
RE: Center for Arts and Humanities 
 
On behalf of my Research and Arts Committee (RAC) co-chair, Dr. Babu John Mariadoss, and the 
rest of the RAC members, I am writing to inform you that the Research and Arts Committee 
voted to approve the proposal to establish the Center for Arts and Humanities (CAH). This vote 
was taken on September 26, 2018. Approval by the Library Committee was also confirmed on 
that date. Finally, the Budget Committee confirmed approval of the new center’s budget on 
December 10, 2018. Please add this item to the Faculty Senate Agenda as a Discussion Item for 
the January 10, 2019 meeting. 
 
Note. Supporting documentation for this new center request (a total of four additional files) are 
attached. 
 
  


